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26th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Children in Year 2, 
 
Year 2 Trip-Tower of London-Monday 25th March 2024 
 
The children in Year 2 will be visiting the Tower of London. This is linked in with our Spring 
term topic ‘Mythical Creatures & Fire Fire in Spring 23- (linked with the Fire of London). We 
will be following up on the trip for the remainder of the term. 
 
The visit will take place on Monday 25th March 2024 and we will be travelling by coach. 
Due to the distance and time of travel, we will need to have any early start therefore the 
children need to arrive at school by 7.45 am ready for an 8.00am departure. Please 
speak to your child’s class teacher if you will have difficulty getting your child to school at this 
time. 
 
We are unlikely to arrive back at school until around 4.00pm, although this will be 
dependent on the traffic. We will keep in touch with you if the children are delayed. 
 
For this visit to take place, it is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £21.00 per 
child to cover admission, coach hire costs and parking fees. 
We are very grateful for the donation which has been made by the CSA to support with 
payment towards this trip. 
 
If you have difficulty paying this amount, please speak confidentially to your child’s teacher. 
All payments must be made via your Arbor account and if it helps it can be paid in instalments 
Unfortunately due to the current financial climate, if we cannot cover the cost of 
this trip, six weeks in advance, we will have to cancel this outing. Therefore, 
please could all payments, if possible, be made by Monday 12th February. 
 
Please note your child will need to bring a substantial packed lunch on this day and as 
they will need to carry their lunch, please ensure their packed lunch/water bottle is in a small 
back pack and disposable packaging that can be thrown away. All children should bring 
2 bottles of water. The school can provide a basic packed lunch for children if 
required. Please indicate on the attached reply slip whether your child will bring 
their own lunch or whether you would like a school packed lunch. 
 
Please complete the Google link to give consent/request school packed lunch/or volunteer to 
help https://forms.gle/6LirM7jnV9Bvi21Y9 
 
We will not be able to take your child/ren if we do not have consent 
 
 
The Year 2 Team 
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